
 
 

Highlights of CSA Board Meeting of May 28, 2020 
 
Click here to view the meeting video. 
  
Heritage Operations Update:  Click here to view 

Steve Wilmot, President & Tournament Director of the RBC Heritage provided a 

thorough update related to the safety precautions that the RBC Heritage and PGA 

Tour will be implementing in light of COVID-19. For more information on the RBC 

Heritage, please visit their website at https://rbcheritage.com/ 

 

Community Funding Update: Click here to view  

The Board previously established a CSA Revenue Task Force earlier this year to 
review the community’s critical funding needs. CSA President, Sam Bennett 
presented the short term plan related to our Community Funding. The CSA Board, 
at the recommendation of the CSA Revenue Task Force, authorized staff to develop 
a plan with the CSA Finance Committee and CSA Maintenance, Enhancement, and 
Major Project Committee to use $2.5 million dollars in current investments to 
address critical infrastructure needs over the next 18 months. The CSA Revenue 
Task Force is working toward an end of the summer recommendation in regards to 
long term community infrastructure funding.  
 

Trolley operations: Click here to view 

The CSA Board voted to resume trolley service beginning with the CSA Beach 
Shuttle service, once additional safety precautions can be implemented and 
installed. General operations of the Sea Pines Trolley are still under review and 
we will keep the community informed as these service dates are reestablished.  
 

CSA Department Director Updates 

CSA Directors provided an update on the status of their departments. See below 

to view department updates; 

Toby McSwain, Director of Safety, Security and Transportation Board Update 

Amanda Sutcliffe-Jones, Director of Communications Board Update  

https://youtu.be/bRRPTS2ejyI?t=2
https://youtu.be/bRRPTS2ejyI?t=290
https://rbcheritage.com/
https://youtu.be/bRRPTS2ejyI?t=6580
https://youtu.be/bRRPTS2ejyI?t=7569
https://youtu.be/bRRPTS2ejyI?t=1449
https://youtu.be/bRRPTS2ejyI?t=2656


 
 

Russell Fredericks, Director of Maintenance Board Update  

David Henderson, Director of Special Projects and Operations Board Update 

Victoria Shanahan, Director of Finance and Administration Board Update 

Gate Entry Amendments 

The Board approved two amendments to the Gate Entry Policy as follows:  
 
Regarding Multi Owner Decals, ID Cards;  Properties with multiple owners, e.g. 
LLC’s, trusts whose names are specifically listed on these legal documents are 
considered RPOs and will be limited to four (4) free property owner decals and 
property owner photo ID cards, not to exceed fourteen (14) owners/partners. A 
surcharge per decal (5 – 14), to be determined by Board of Directors. Staff are 
working through the process to implement this new portion of the policy and we 
look forward to communicating with the community once the process is set.  
Click here to view that portion of the meeting video. 
 
Regarding Daily Gate Passes;  On a trial basis gate passes issued in the months of 
December 2020 and January 2021, after 5:01 p.m., will be valid for the following 
day. Click here to view that portion of the meeting video. 
 

https://youtu.be/bRRPTS2ejyI?t=3115
https://youtu.be/bRRPTS2ejyI?t=2936
https://youtu.be/bRRPTS2ejyI?t=3644
https://youtu.be/bRRPTS2ejyI?t=4633
https://youtu.be/bRRPTS2ejyI?t=4866

